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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 720 provides that a firearm suppressor and the basic materials from which a firearm 

suppressor is manufactured shall not be subject to federal law or federal regulations as they relate 

to the authority of the United States Congress to regulate interstate commerce. A suppressor 

manufactured in Oklahoma must have the words "Made in Oklahoma" clearly stamped or 

engraved on it. Such suppressors shall be considered manufactured in the State if no materials 

other than generic or insignificant parts were imported from outside of the State. Generic and 

insignificant parts are items that have a manufacturing or consumer product application other 

than inclusion in a firearm suppressor. Additionally, the measure prohibits any officer of the state 

or political subdivision from enforcing federal regulations relating to firearm suppressors. 
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